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Comments: In my comment letter 17117, I requested 1. clarification of design and engineering of the Burnt Log

Road, 2. clarification of responsibilities of Valley County and Perpetua to keep the Johnson Creek road open, 3.

clarification of who is responsible for improvements and maintenance of the Warm Lake Road, particularly the

dangerous Landmark grade, and 4. Highway 55 congestion and upkeep.  

 

None of these issues have been addressed.  This hasty confirmation process is hazardous and expensive for

Valley county residents, tourists  and wildlife.  The forest service must not take any action until a revised FEIS

and revised DROS demonstrate full compliance with each and every law, regulation, policy, and concerns of the

public for safety.  


